
From: Stephen Brennan
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:07:44 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please continue to require proof of identity when casting electoral votes.

This is an essential and well accepted measure which maintains the
integrity of our electoral system, by minimising fraud and making
fraudulent activities more obvious.

Yours Sincerely
Stephen Brennan

 Petrie
Qld 4502
Australia
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